
 

 

 

 

 

April 18 , 2022 
Tokyo, Japan 
 
 

Notification: Launch of new product New TORIOS (Saw-toothed Grain Beetle) 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve you, and we look forward to serving you continuously in days to come.  
 
We, FUJI FLAVOR is pleased to announce the launch of new product the renewal TORIOS (Saw-
toothed Grain Beetle). It's an upgrade to the existing TORIOS (Saw-toted Grain Beetle). Please find 
the following for more details:  
 
1.) Product information 

・The device is same as of TORIOS product.  

・The new product changed from 2 lures of the existing product to 1 lure, which improved the 

workability.  
And attracting performance is improved by approximately 4 times compared to existing products. 

 
 
2.) Launch Period: April 29, 2022 

 
If you have any questions/concerns regarding our new product, please feel free to contact us.   
Thank you for choosing FUJI FLAVOR. We look forward to serving you soon.  


